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Thank you all for your help and support as we get used to the changes we have had to make to keep 
everyone safe.   

A number of parents have asked about their child bringing in sweets for the rest of the class as many 
have done in the past.  Unfortunately, at present, we are not allowing children to bring food of any 
kind (including sweets) into school to share, until restrictions are lifted. 

JavaScript must be enabled.  

Data sheets were sent home earlier in the week for you to check and make any necessary amend-

ments.  Please would you return them by Monday (28th Sept), even if the details are correct.  Many 

thanks 

Data Sheets 

Governors 
This week we held our first Governors meeting of the academic year.  Mr Paul Turner was appointed 
as Chair and Mrs Lianne Robinson as Vice Chair.  Captain John Donnelly was elected as the repre-
sentative from Alanbrooke Barracks.  Our full list of Governors are:- 
 

Paul Turner (Chair)  Parent                                                                                                                                           

Lianne Robinson (Vice Chair) Parent                                                                                                                                      

Pat Almond          Co opted                                                                                                                                  

Anita Amesbury    Co opted                                                                                                                        

Steve Crocker   Head teacher                                                                                                                                      

Chris Dale          Parent                                                                                                                                                  

John Donnelly   Co opted                                                                                                                                             

Alison Flouri   Co opted                                                                                                                                               

Elizabeth Foster     Co opted                                                                                                                                  

Lorna Mallet   Staff                                                                                                                                                          

Hannah Bailey   Associate Member                                                                                                                                    

Stephen Westley   Associate Member  

 

Bringing sweets/food into School 
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Thank yous 
Thank you to the following children who received certificates this week for raising money for FOS. 

Pippa and Ella Gabler  -  sponsored litter pick                                                                                                            

Phoebe and Billy Jennings  -   sponsored marathon                                                                                    

Connie Bennington  -   50 mile bike ride                                                                                                                

Evie Freeman  -  reading challenge                                                                                                                             

Emilia Duggleby  -  sponsored spell 

 

More information can be found on the school website:-  

www.carltonminiottacademy.org 


